Dear Parents/Carers,

We would like to invite you to attend a coffee morning on Thursday 1st December at 9.15am in 'The Hive', which is the new Nurture Base at St. Cecilia's Catholic Junior School.

Dawn McColl will be talking about the 'Local Offer' which provides information for children and young people up to the age of 25, with special educational needs (SEND) and their parents or carers - all in one place. Dawn will be able to give information about services from a range of local agencies including education, health and social care.

It will be a great opportunity to chat about any SEND issues you have in an informal setting.

We hope to see as many of you as possible.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs. S. MacGregor (Deputy Head/SENCo)